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Dear MPSD Families,

You are our most important partner in your students’ learning and achievement. As our trusted
educational partner, we want your input to help shape our district’s future direction, including the
hiring of a permanent superintendent. The Manitowoc Public School District is developing a
three-year Strategic Plan (2023-2025) to establish our top priorities and a roadmap for
successful outcomes.

We encourage all MPSD families to share your thoughts, experiences and ideas by completing
this community Strategic Planning Survey. All input and insights are welcomed and will help the
Board of Education and Administration develop our strategic plan for continuous improvement.

Before completing the survey, you may want to review data that district administrators gathered
explaining MPSD’s current state of finances, enrollment, non-program costs and state report
cards. See District Data here. You can learn more about the strategic planning process and next
steps at manitowocpublicschools.org/strategic_plan.

The survey will be open until 5 p.m. on October 7.

Thank you for your time and engagement, and I hope your family has a wonderful school year!

James Feil

James Feil
MPSD Interim Superintendent
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